
 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 9/30/2020 
 
October Meeting – Our next monthly IAM 912 meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, October 13 at the UAW Hall (10020 Reading Rd.) at 1:00 and 

3:30 PM.  We stay socially distanced and disinfected, so all attendees 

will be comfortable and safe.  

 

IAM LL 912 Annual Golf Outing –Thanks to the participants, volunteers 

and sponsors.  We raised $5,298 for Guide Dogs of America.  A special 

thanks goes out to Brother Scott Huentelman, who made this event 

possible, even with a last-minute venue change due to COVID.     

 

Think Safety! – We need to make sure that we take the time to do jobs 

safely.  Use the proper PPE and follow recommended practices to keep 

yourself out of harm’s way.  If you do get injured, be sure to contact a 

member of the Workman’s Comp Committee.  They can help you get the 

care you need.    

 

Only two days left for Annual Enrollment – If you haven’t done so, you still 

need to make your annual enrollment choices from now until Friday, 

October 2.   This includes carrying over personal business time, health 

coverages, and selecting amounts for spending accounts.    

 

Face Shields in the Crib – You can now get ANSI-rated safety shields at 

the crib without EHS red tape.  There are also new, cheaper face shields 

available for COVID-19 protection only.     

 

Flu Shots – You’ll be able to get your 2020 flu shot free here on campus. 

Go online and register for dates on Oct. 28 & 29 and Nov. 5 & 6. 


